
 


Cuerden Nursery November 
Newsletter


Outdoor play


Now the weather is getting colder, can we 
please ask that children bring a warm coat, 
wellies and a hat for outdoor play. These can 
be kept at nursery if you wish.


Parents evening


Parents evening will be held on the 21st of 
November, please speak to staff to book a time 
slot that is convenient.


Family and pet photos


We are creating our own books in nursery with 
pictures of our families and our pets, can you 
please email some photos, if you haven’t 
already, to: cuerdennursery@outlook.com 


Nursery fees


Fees must be paid by the 1st of the month.


Voucher codes MUST be in date by 31st of 
December to be entitled to the funding in 
January.




Christmas panto


Letters have gone out regarding the panto trip 
on the 3rd of December. Please ensure your 
child is at nursery for 8.45 so we can have 
breakfast together before we go. We will 
return at approximately 1.30.  


Christmas stay and play sessions


We will be organising a stay and play session in 
December for parents to create some 
Christmas crafts with their children. More 
details to follow.


Christmas party


We will be holding our Christmas party for the 
children on Tuesday the 10th of December in 
the morning. Any children that do not attend 
that day are welcome to come from 9 until 12. 
Don’t forget to wear your party clothes!


Christmas closure


Term ends on the 20th of December for 2 
weeks. We will return on Monday the 6th of 
January.




Thank you for all your support throughout the year!


 


